Franklin Learning Center High School

-A Pennsylvania Blue Ribbon School of Excellence-

616 N. 15th Street Philadelphia, PA 19130

Mrs. Nicole Lee, Principal Mr. Anthony J. Wilson, Assistant Principal 215-400-7570, 215400-7571 (fax)

March 29, 2019

Dear Parents/ Guardians and Incoming Freshmen:

Congratulations on your acceptance to Franklin Learning Center, a Philadelphia magnet school. Attending a magnet school means that there are certain academic and social expectations for the students.

First, there will be a Freshman Orientation for all incoming Freshmen and their parents/ guardians on **Thursday**, **April 24**, **2019 from 5:30 to 7:30 pm**. The meeting will be held in our auditorium. During this orientation, you will meet with the teacher leader for your major and have the expectations for that major explained. Summer reading books and uniform shirts will be available for purchase at this time(see attached for cost).

Second, as a member of the Class of 2023, our students are required to take a placement test for Math and English. This test will help to identify the students for honors classes and proper placement into their Math and English classes. Dates for testing will be: May 15, 16 and 20-23 at 8:30am(be sure to sign-up at orientation). Each test should take about an hour to complete and sign-up dates will be available during orientation. A note will be provided for students to return to school from testing.

Third, as members of a magnet school, students are expected to complete assignments over the summer:

- The book for our summer reading assignments for English is: The House of Scorpion by Nancy Farmer cost at school is \$9.00. Students will be asked to complete a one page graphic response from their readings. Directions will be provided in the folder.
- The assignments for World History, Biology & Math will be available on our website or in hard copy at our Orientation.
- o Assignments will posted on our website at flc.philasd.org. All assignments are Due September 3 and will be the first major grade of the year.

Once again, congratulations on joining the FLC family. We invite you to join us on May 3, 2018 (5-8pm) for our annual Food Truck Festival at our school.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lee, Principal

FRESHMAN ORIENTATION

APRIL 24, 2019 5:30 PM TO 7:30 PM

Orientation for Incoming 9th Graders Will Cover:

Summer Assignments
Uniform
Placement Testing Sign-ups
Meet Teachers!

Where:
Franklin Learning Center
616 N 15th Street
Philadelphia, PA, 19130



Questions?
Contact Us!
flc@philasd.org

FLC Price List

-FLC T-Shirts

\$10.00 or 3 for \$25.00

-FLC Collared Shirts

\$12.00 or 3 for \$30.00

-FLC Sweatshirts

\$25.00 each

Clearance Items

-Scarves

\$ 5.00

-Charger

\$ 3.00

Miscellaneous Items

-Blankets

\$ 10.00 Each

-Towels

\$ 10.00 Each

Purchase 2 Misc. Items for \$15.00

Summer Reading House of Scorpion \$9.00